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3rd November, 2023 
 
PRESS RELEASE  
 
RELEASE OF LOANS FOR STUDENTS IN UNIVERSITIES AND TVET 

INSTITUTIONS  

The Higher Education Loans Board has finalised the processing of loans for First Year 

students in universities and TVETs under the New Higher Education Funding Model. 

Consequently, the Ministry wishes to inform successful applicants that the funds will be 

disbursed to their respective universities and student accounts starting Tuesday 7th 

November, 2023. Students are advised to ensure that their bank details, as provided in 

the application for the loans, are correct and up to date.   
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